
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

KUDU POWER PROJECT INFORMATION SHARING SESSION

NamPower is developing the 800MW Kudu Power Station to be built at 
Oranjemund as from end 2014 up to end of 2017.

NamPower is encouraging Namibian providers of goods and services to ready 
themselves in order to participate during the construction of the power station 
as sub-contractors.

NamPower is therefore hosting Information Sharing Sessions on promoting 
the Kudu Power Project. The local business communities in and around the 
following Southern towns are invited to attend as per the schedule below:

Lüderitz 			   Turnhalle Hotel			   22 October 2013	 11:00
Mariental			   Mariental Hotel			   23 October 2013	 11:00

Interested parties that want to attend the information session should confirm with 
the Kudu Project Office by contacting Mrs. Joan Gouws at Tel. 061–2052207 / 
081 1270757 or email: joan.gouws@nampower.com.na  no later than Friday, 
18 October 2013. 


